
RedactedFrom:
Sent: 3/7/2013 4:46:36 PM 

tbone@cpuc.ca.gov (tbone@cpuc.ca.gov)To:
RedactedCc:

Bcc:
Subject: PG&E's Responses to Legal Division's Data Requests Dated February 21, 2013

Traci,

Attached please find PG&E’s responses to all of Legal Division’s data request dated February 
21, 2013. Please let me know if you have any trouble opening the attached files.

Best,

Redacted

Redacted

PGE Regulatory Case Manager

Pacific Gas and Electric Company
Redacted
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